HEADQUARTERS U. S. MARINE CORPS

WASHINGTON

15 April, 1947.

From: Director of Personnel, Marine Corps (Casualty
Division). 4

Tos First Lieutenant Clarence J. Jewel, Jr., 618
West Broad Street, Bethlehem, Pennsylvanis.

Vigs The Director, "Headquarters, 4th Marine Corps
Reserve Disgrict.

- .‘i_ ’
Subjects HALTOM, Girvis, Jr., late First Lieutenant,
0 . USHCR, Iprormation concerning.,

Reference: (a) Your letter 26 March 47 regarding Thomas

Haltom.
1s Although.reference'(a) refers to Thomas Halton,

other identifying information indicates that you are actually
referring to First Lieutenant Girvis Haltom, Jr., (025661), who
was attached to VIMF-122 and whose plane was shot down by antiair-
craft fire 24 October, 1944 over Yap Island, Western Caroline
Islands. : :

2. I am glad to inform you that the American Graves
Reglstration Service recently located Lieutenant Haltom's remains.
Your interest in this matter is appreciated, and you may be
certain that his next of kin will be officially notified as soon
as the necessary report of the American Graves Registration Ser-
vice is received in this Headqu :
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